TREPANIER

7/26/2012

Ms. Cheryl Smith

City Clerk, City of Key West
3126 Flagler Avenue

Key West, FL 33041-1409

Re: HARC application H12-01-345 Appeal Notice (914 James Street) & ASSOCIATES INC
LAND LISE PLANNING
DEVELOPMEMT CONSULTANTS

Dear Ms. Smith,

Please accept this letter as a formal request to appeal the Historic Architectural Review
Commission’s denial of application H12-01-345. This item was denied at the July 10, 2012
HARC meeting. Attached is the letter of denial dated July 16, 2012, as well as the agenda
package from the July 10, 2012 meeting. If you require further documentation, please let us
know.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

o

Patrick Wright, Planner
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